Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
The Florida Real Estate Commission hereby gives notice that on January 7, 2015, it received an Amended Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Don J. Miner, on behalf of Retirement Housing Foundation and Foundation Property Management. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Sections 475.011(2) and (4), Florida Statutes, regarding whether Retirement Housing Foundation or Foundation Property Management, acquisition entities or on-site employees would be required to hold a Florida real estate broker or sales associate license in order to lease, manage and operate retirement housing sponsored communities in Florida.

Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice. Copies of the petition may be obtained from: Juana Watkins, Director, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, Suite N801, Orlando, Florida 32801, Juana.Watkins@dbpr.state.fl.us or by telephone: (850)487-1395.
